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The latest training topics, news, and announcements  

What’s Happening Now  

The financial aid team is 

finessing applications, 

questions, matching 

criteria, and more. 

__ 

What’s Ahead  

Christmas Break                  

Encourage students to set 

aside time over Christmas 

break to complete 

applications       

__ 

Important Dates to 

Remember  

Go live date is December 

15, 2024. Log into SU 

before the launch to 

explore the system.  

  

  

The Staff Side  

“So how does SU work…?” 

You may have found yourself asking this question in the last few months, and 

especially weeks. It may have emerged in regards to a particular area, like: “How can I 

find a list of the scholarships for my college?” or “What do my committee members 

see?” On the other hand, you may have also noticed a less defined incertitude about 

the system suspended in the recesses of your mind, amid other questions and tasks. 

Perhaps you have experienced both.   

Learning how to utilize new software always takes time and brings new challenges, 

especially when we all come with varying levels of expertise and experience. 

Mastering SU will not happen overnight, or even over the next few months. We’ll 

continue to learn and get better over the coming cycles, financial aid staff included! 

Consider this video—Part 1 and Part 2—a  simple introduction to the admin side of the 

system and its functionalities. I am certain that within a few months’ time, though you 

may not feel like an SU master, you will be able to look back at this point and be 

astounded at how your comfortability with the system has grown. 
 

https://www.loom.com/share/667bd8f2b1d14cbbb4f044cc7252dcf6?sid=85d61372-4752-4eb8-9df0-57f6e6b0ef9b
https://www.loom.com/share/3db000d62b4f440897b5ca179b4c8c08?sid=522addcb-cce2-4d28-82db-31abb9d86cc4

